
Dear Planning Commission, 
I am writing in strong opposition to the November 2015 South Pond Villages site 
plan being discussed at the public hearing on February 17th. One plan was already 
voted down by the Planning Commission and this plan is even worse. Not only would 
it effect the natural features of the area, but it would also increase traffic in 
an area that is already dangerous for pedestrians and cyclists.  
People live in, move to, and pay comparatively high taxes in Ann Arbor for a 
reason. Allowing this type of development that disregards the environment goes 
against what Ann Arbor has historically stood for. 
Allowing overpopulation of an area that threatens endangered species is not why I 
moved here.  I would strongly urge Planning Commission to listen to the citizens 
of Ann Arbor and vote down this second site plan.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Lisa Cronin 
4021 Thornoaks  
Ann Arbor  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


